From: Anne Thomas 

To: Martin Sherring 

Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 2:27 PM

Subject: Re: Dr Bike

We have the following sessions booked 

	North Kessock
	30/9
	
	Jim McBride

	Black Isle Gathering
	7/10
	
	Jim McBride

	Cromarty
	14/10
	11-2pm
	Mark

	Culbokie
	21/10
	
	Jim McBride

	North Kessock
	28/10
	
	Jim McBride


I'd be inclined to do a really big push for these then close down for the winter. Sorry I've not had as much time as I'd hoped to promote it. I have put messages on various facebook pages. Maybe we should do something for the Ross-shire and let the schools know in good time to put in their communications with parents, or do a flyer including it. Sylvie is supposed to be checking the google doc but doesn't seem to. 


Anne Thomas

Drumsmittal Park

Drumsmittal

North Kessock 

IV1 3XF

@AnneTho39135248 
01463731303

07775583749

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Anne-Thomas/356725474379032
   
On 22 September 2017 at 14:11, Martin Sherring <martin@pennyandmartin.co.uk> wrote:

Hi Anne,

Any chance of an update? Are you thinking we should continue? What has the uptake been?

Martin

